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Kirstin Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

June 24, 2015

RE:   ESSEX POWERLINES CORPORATION
         Change of Staff Responsibility

Dear Ms. Walli;

Please advise the Board that Essex Powerlines Corporation’s contact for regulatory matters should be changed from Richard Dimmel, VP Regulatory Affairs to Joe Barile, General Manager.  Please forward all regulatory related correspondence to Joe effective immediately.  

Joe’s contact information is as follows:

Joe Barile, General Manager
2730 Highway 3
Oldcastle, Ontario N0R 1L0
Telephone: 519-737-9811 ext 217
Fax: 519-737-7064
jbarile@essexpowerlines.ca


Sincerely,

Original signed
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Richard Dimmel
VP Regulatory Affairs
Essex Powerlines Corporation
(519)737-9811 extension 214
rdimmel@essexpowerlines.ca	
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